
Police Report
Thursday, December 19, 2013  9:33 PM - 

At 10 a.m. Tuesday, officers were called to the 1200 block of South Bredeick Street to speak
with the victim of a burglary at his residence. Officers met with the victim and found that
someone had entered his residence and took a small amount of cash. The police department
has a possible suspect and at this time, the burglary is under investigation by the Detective
Bureau.      

  

At 4:33 p.m. Wednesday, officers responded to the 800 block of Carolyn Drive for a domestic
dispute between a mother and her juvenile son. After further investigation, it was determined
that the juvenile will face a charge of ungovernable juvenile and will appear in Allen County
Juvenile Court at a later date.

  

At 5:48 p.m. Wednesday, officers were dispatched to Dollar General, 251 Elida Road, for a
shoplifting complaint. Upon arrival, officers spoke with the store manager who advised that he
witnessed the suspect concealing items inside his clothing. Officers viewed video footage of the
theft and were able to positively identify the suspect. As a result, 43-year-old Scott A. Mox of
Delphos will be charged with theft and will appear on the charge in Lima Municipal Court.

  

At 7:51 p.m. Wednesday, officers were dispatched to the 800 block of West Skinner Street in
reference to a burglary that had occurred in a residence.

  

Upon arrival, officers met with the victim who stated that someone had entered her residence
and took a small amount of jewelry. The Delphos Police Department has a possible suspect and
the Detective Bureau will be following up on this investigation.
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